A6 BAKERCITY HERALD - TUESDAY, MAY 10, 2022

BAKER

RESIDENTS

PUBLIC
SAFETY

AT RISK!

FIREFIGHTERS PROTECTING OUR
COMMUNITY WILL BE CUT BY 50%.
WE NEED YOUR HELP TO KEEP

BAKER CITY SAFE.

BAKER RESIDENTS SHOULD ATTEND
UPCOMING CITY COUNCIL MEETING
ON TUESDAY, MAY 10 AT 7:00 PM

DON’T LET CITY LEADERS
CUT OUR FIRE DEPARTMENT

BAKER CITY AMBULANCE OPERATING SINCE 1936

BAKER CITY OFFICIALS:

MAYOR

CITY

MANAGER

CITY
COUNCIL

Kerry McQuisten (541) 519-2462
mayor@bakercity.gov

Jonathan Cannon (541) 524-2040
citymanager@bakercity.gov

Call the main office: (541) 524-2033

Dean Guyer dguyer@bakercity.gov

Jason Spriet jspriet@bakercity.gov

Joanna Dixon jdixon@bakercity.gov

Johnny Waggoner Sr jwaggonersr@bakercity.gov
Shane Alderson salderson@bakercity.gov
Kenyon Damschen kdamschen@bakercity.gov

Baker Firefighters are calling on
residents to attend an upcoming Baker
City Council Meeting to tell City Hall:

“No cuts to public safety!”
When: May 10th, 2022 at 7pm
Where: Baker City Hall

1655 First Street
Baker City, OR 97814



